
 
  

 

 

 

TO:  City Council  

FROM: Steve Kemp, City Attorney  

RE:  Fire Pre-Inclusion Agreement  

DATE: March 8, 2018 

 

 

 

Please find attached a "Draft" version of the Pre-Inclusion Agreement between the City and 

South Metro Fire Rescue.  Please understand a number of the provisions in this "Draft" are 

still under negotiations between myself and the attorney for South Metro Fire Rescue.  

These provisions may be different in the "Draft" that will be placed on first reading at the 

April 3 Council Meeting since the language could change with the negotiations. 

 

However, this draft will provide you with a basic understanding of the concept of pre-

inclusion and it is important to understand because it is the foundational document for all 

the other documents to come. 

 

I look forward to discussing with you next Tuesday at Study Session. 

 

 


